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Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal and Vice Chancellor, 
McGill University,
Montreal, Que.

Dear Sir Arthur:

On behalf of the Quebec Women's 
Institutes and of the Extension Service Department, 
School of Household Science, Macdonald College, Que 
allow me to express to you our sincere regret for

Provincial Convention last 
1932.

• »1
your absence from our 
Wednesday morning, June 15th • >

We appreciated your thoughtfulness in 
sending Professor Lloyd to us as your representative 
and thank you most sincerely for this gracious act of 
co-operation.

Notwithstanding the fact that you 
unable to be with us on this occasion, will you not send 
us, at your earliest convenience, a message for our women, 
to be printed in our Annual Report which goes to all our 
members in the province of Quebec and to our represent­
atives in the other provinces of Canada and overseas.
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Thanking you again for your valuable 
co-operation with us in our work, I remain.

Yours respectfully,

Quebec Woman's Institutes.Supt • i
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